
                         

Call for Papers 

20
th

 New Zealand Finance Colloquium 

 Rydges Lakeland Resort, Queenstown 

11
th

 and 12
th

 of February 2016 

 

On Thursday February 11
th

 and Friday February 12
th

 2016, the 20
th

 Annual New Zealand 

Finance Colloquium will be hosted by the Department of Accountancy and Finance, Otago 

Business School, University of Otago, Dunedin at the Rydges Lakeland Resort in 

Queenstown. 

The Colloquium begins on the afternoon of Thursday, February 11
th

, and you are encouraged 

to submit papers in all areas of finance, especially those with New Zealand content or 

implications. The closing date for the submission of papers is October 15
th

 2015 and 

decisions of the Programme Committee will be communicated after November 15
th 

2015.  

All Finance Colloquium sessions will be held at Rydges Lakeland Resort Queenstown, and 

catering will be provided throughout the Colloquium. The University of Otago is pleased to 

host the conference dinner (February 11
th

 2016) as well as the lunch (February 12
th

 2016) at 

the Rydges Lakeland Resort Queenstown, to which all participants are warmly invited. We 

are grateful to SIRCA (https://www.sirca.org.au/) for sponsoring the Colloquium dinner. 

Further details (accommodation, transport and maps), along with details as to the submission 

of papers, conference prizes and registration for the Colloquium will soon be available on the 

Colloquium website http://nzfc.ac.nz/. We look forward to you joining us, at what has 

become one of the most important events for New Zealand finance academics to meet and 

share their research and other interests.  
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